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edkaysan@aol.com
Thursday, January 21, 2010 6:13 PM
secretary <secretary@C FTC. gov>
New Forex Regulation

Dear Sir,
Please do not lower the Forex leverage from 100:1 to 10:1 for all NFA and CFTC regulated Forex firms. If

the leverage is lowed, I will not be able to trade in the forex market because I do not have the capital to provide
the necessary margin requirements.

Thank You,
Edwin Teruya


